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Maureen Nolan

From: Dennis Ellis 
Sent: July 24, 2024 8:12 PM
To: Maureen Nolan
Subject: file # 06507028 Application # PL202401095

Hello Maureen, 
 
I should just copy and paste my responses since this application request for subdivision happens 
every 4 months.  I am 100 percent against this happening not just because it is next to my property but 
for the welfare of this entire community.  If you want high density living please move to the city and allow 
us country folk our peace and quiet that Rocky View bylaws have provided for us and myself for over 22 
years.    
 
Please refer to my previous denial letters from January 2024 and  April 2024 for further reasons as to NOT 
allow this subdivision request. 
 
Thanks again Maureen and I'm sure I will be chatting with you in another 4 months. lol 
 
Dennis Ellis 
20 Mountain View Close 
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